
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SP Coalition Sub - Committee - Measuring & Sharing Outcomes  
May 19, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 
   

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT: 

*Joseline Franco, RUHS - PH  

*Lily Gallegos, RUHS - BH  

Meghan Kane, Desert Healthcare District & Foundation 

Melinda (Mindy) McFarland, RUHS - BH PEI 

Miriam Resendiz,  RUHS - BH PEI 

 

*Suzanna Juarez-Williamson, RUHS - BH  

*Amy Hyong, RUHS - PH  

Alisa Lemke, Inland SoCal United Way  

B Hernandez, Inland SoCal United Way 

Christy Mota, RUHS - BH Evaluations  

Cynthia Prewitt, Carolyn E. Wylie Center 

Gladys Lee, AATF 

Greg Rodriguez, Supervisor V. Manuel Perez 

Krystal Silguero, RUHS - BH Evaluations  

Larry Bellanich, Deserts Sands Unified 

Michael Ropchack, Hemet Unified School District 

Rebecca Antillon,  RUHS - Public Health 

Shannon Vargas, Hemet Unified School District 

Sona Ardeshna, RUHS - BH Evaluations 

Tanya Humphrey, Black Women’s Leadership Forum 

 

*Sub-committee co-chair 

   

 
I. Check-In Activity  

 Joseline will be leaving RUHS and moving to a new position. 
 

II. Follow-up Items: 

 Lily met with the Coroner’s Office regarding Suicide Death Review Team; they shared they do 
not currently have the staffing resources to assist.  Pulling information is challenging due to the 
data system being outdated.  They shared that they can have someone pull information to share 
and also discussed asking the coroner to make items from their report. Another possibility would 
be using some funds from the grant to create a portal or application for the coroner to use.  It 
was mentioned that Suzanna could visit and look at their data system.  They will be meeting 
again at the end of June.  

 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Data-Briefs - Sharing of data briefs was pending internal review.  Joseline shared that it is 
currently being reviewed by internal supervisors.  Amy suggest adding a letter from leadership to 
the data briefs that shares information regarding suicide in Riverside County and information 
about the Suicide Prevention Coalition.  Members present agree that it would be a good idea to 
have a letter and add to the briefs.  Mindy will reach out to leadership to share the idea.   

 Mindy inquired if the letter would delay the process of when the data-briefs would be shared with 
the SC for review.  Joseline shared that Amy stated the letter is not needed for SC to review the 
briefs. 

 
III. Other Matters: 

 Recruitment; would like to table this item for discussion at next meeting with more members 
present.  

 
IV. Action Items: 

 Mindy will reach out to SPC Leadership to share idea of adding letter to Data-Briefs. 

 Mindy will reach out to Christy Mota and ask if she is still interested in being part of the SC.  
 

V. Next Meeting: 

 Thursday, June 16, 2022 9:00am - 10:00am 
 
 

 Next Suicide Prevention Coalition Quarterly Meeting 

 Wednesday, July 27th 9am - 11am Via Zoom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes recorded by:  
Miriam Resendiz, Secretary I MHSA PEI  


